
    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The Town of Templeton plans to submit a Community Development Block Grant 

application in early March to fund repair of School, Cottage, and Vernon Streets. The 
planned work includes: 

 
 School Street - Drainage system upgrades as well as new sidewalks, curbs, street 

pavement. New water main under a separate contract. 
 Cottage Street – New sidewalk, curb/berm, street pavement, graded for improved 

drainage. 
 Vernon Street – New water main, berm, and street pavement, graded for improved 

drainage. 
 

As a project area resident or property owner you are encouraged to attend one of 
the following meetings to provide input into the final design work. 

 
To make this grant application successful it is critical that residents and property 

owners become involved in reviewing the plans for repair. 
 

WALKING TOUR with Town’s Project Engineer on Saturday, January 28, 2023 at 
10:00 AM.  We will meet at the School/Cottage Street intersection and then walk the 
project area as we review the proposed plans for improvements. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING to comment on the grant application’s scope and budget on 
Wednesday, February 8, 2023 at 6:30 PM., in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room, 
Templeton Town Hall, 160 Patriot Road, East Templeton. (Snow date: February 15, 
same time and place.)  

Contact Adam LaMontagne, Town Administrator, (978) 894-2778 or 
alamontagne@templetonma.gov  with questions or comments. 

 

 

Town of Templeton 

School, Cottage & Vernon Streets 
NOTICE 

Meetings for Residents and 
Property Owners  

 

mailto:alamontagne@templetonma.gov

